

Westbury-on-Trym Open Forum, 29 January 2013

“You said, We did” Report on Issues Raised at Previous Open Forum (7 November 2012)

1	<p><u>Pavement grabbing in Westbury Road</u> Monitor regularly and report progress. Update: At the last meeting between residents and BCC Planning officers, officers informed residents that they could apply for retrospective planning permission regarding this land. This is still the case. BCC officers will not proactively approach residents to do so. Residents, if they wish, will need to formally approach BCC Planning</p>	Notes 2.i. page 2
2	<p><u>Access to Canford Cemetery via the Kissing gate</u> Add topic and include letter written by Joyce Simnett (2011) to the NP3 Partnership and Committee Meeting scheduled for 03.12.12. Update: Gate removed. Problem solved. If abuse by motorcyclists occurs again, BCC will need to find another solution</p>	Notes 2.ii. page 2 & 3
3	<p><u>Outstanding new style litter bin adjacent to Homecare</u> Monitor regularly and report progress Update: Bin is now in place</p>	Notes 2.iii. page 3
4	<p><u>Redundant bus stop</u> Contact Alan Sibley to pass on the reaction and feeling of the public at the Forum to his report. And obtain the information requested. Update: BCC will not remove the bus stop as it is expensive to do so, and it may be needed in the future</p>	Notes 2.iv. page 3
5	<p><u>Canford Lane speeding</u> Liaise with Cheryl Hudson (ne Coles) to ensure that all the residents who have volunteered for Speed Watch are trained and contact details are shared to ensure that the project is robust and sustainable. Update: Community safety Officer provided information at the last Forum. Can do so again.</p>	Notes 2.v. page 3
6	<p><u>Height of Timetables in bus shelters</u> Contact Ian Maggs to pass on the reaction and feeling of the public at the Forum to his report. And obtain the information requested Update: Officers will continue to see if any solution is possible and will update the Forum at a future meeting</p>	Notes 2.vi. page 4
7	<p><u>Notice Board in Stoke Lane</u> Monitor the site regularly and report progress. Update: Notice board is installed</p>	Notes 2.vii. page 4
8	<p><u>Issues raised outside the Forum (Direct to BCC Officers)</u> Ensure that any list of issues under this heading is collated and distributed to the ward reps ahead of the Forum, giving them time to comment and advise any suggested change prior to the Forum Update: All other issues will be forwarded to reps in good time before forum meetings</p>	Notes 2a page 4
9	<p><u>Car Parking on pavements in Stoke Grove</u> Liaise with Cheryl Hudson to obtain progress reports from the Police Update: Police to provide update at next meeting</p>	Notes 2a.i. page 4

10	<p><u>Overhanging foliage in lane to allotments off Stoke Lane</u> Investigate the scene of the report to establish the current source of the problem and take any necessary action with whomever is responsible to resolve the issue, and report progress Update: Foliage has been cleared</p>	Notes 2a.v.a. page 6
11	<p><u>Canford Park – fencing</u> Liaise with Nigel Sands to Monitor regularly and report progress. Update: regular liaison with resident group.</p>	Notes 3.v. page 9
12	<p><u>Canford Park – New children’s play equipment</u> Liaise with Vicki Abel to Monitor regularly and report progress Update: regular liaison with resident group.</p>	Notes 3.v. page 9
13	<p><u>Parking at Westbury Academy</u> Liaise with WPC Paula Donnelly to establish if she has responded to Tony Hoare (Chairman of the Governors) with confirmation of whether or not displaying photographs of parking offenders contravenes their human rights, and advise ward reps of her recommendation. Contact Wayne Dewfall to update him on the issues raised at the Forum and request that he attend the next Forum to report on actions taken by the enforcement team and what impact they have had. Please also invite him to contact Tony Hoare (Chairman of the Governors) directly Update: Wayne Dewfall (BCC Parking services) to attend Forum</p>	Notes 5a.f. page 11 Notes 5a.g. page 11
14	<p><u>Flood Risk Assessment</u> Locate the Report and arrange for a link to be posted on the BCC NP webpage and send the electronic link to the ward reps so that the link can be uploaded to the NP3 web site Update: Please see section 10.b. on following link: https://www.bristol.gov.uk/committee/2013/ta/agenda/0115_1400_ta000.html</p>	Notes 7.i. page 12
15	<p><u>Date of next meeting – 29.01.12</u> Note the change of date and make the necessary changes to BCC correspondence including the NP Mtg papers. Make the necessary booking with Venue 35 Update: Done</p>	Notes 8 page 12